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David Barthelmy

From: John Betts <j.betts@johnbetts-fineminerals.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 12:03 PM
To: webmineral@gmail.com
Subject: Minerals (site now running normally)

 

 

Web site is running normally now. 
 

 
 

My site is now operating normally. If you had difficulty accessing the new minerals 
yesterday, then please try these links again:  
 
New Listings Page 1a (over $50) 
New Listings Page 1b (under $50) 
or 
http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm 
http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm 
  

Sincerely, 
  
John Betts, owner 

  

John Betts - Fine Minerals 
Mailing address only: 215 West 98 Street 

New York City, NY 10025 
212-678-1942 

 

 

See what's happening on our Facebook page: 

 

   
  

 

 

 

 

 

John Betts Fine Minerals, 215 West 98 Street, No. 2F, New York, NY 10025 

SafeUnsubscribe™ webmineral@gmail.com 
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